
Honorable Embassy of the United Arab Emirates,

this letter to express and confirm our interest in evaluating investments in your

Country, ensuring the support that our technology can o�er to Companies and Entities

operating in your territory. To this end, aimed at assisting your Country and finding

possible partners suited to our company profile and useful for the common purpose,

we'll be pleased to examine every option, also evaluating investments, the opening of

new o�ces or other kind of territorial coverage.

As part of our mission to enable Artificial Intelligence to support strategic decisions,

the chance to collaborate with your Country, so advanced and sensitive to the

developments of new technologies, represents a remarkable opportunity and a crucial

step for the International growth process we are successfully facing.

Furthermore, we are deeply honored by the interest you kindly expressed in

considering a collaboration with our Company, whose great expectation is creating

valuable partnerships, which would be all the more long-lasting and prosperous, the

greater the value we'd be able to create together.

Best regards.

Michele Grazioli

Vedrai SpA
Piazza Vetra 17,
20123 Milano
vedrai.com
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